
Queenstown Airport Corporation: Vacancy for Director
Queenstown Airport Corporation Ltd (QAC) is owner and operator of Queenstown International Airport 
and the operator of Wānaka Airport. Queenstown Airport is the fourth largest and fastest growing 
airport in Aotearoa New Zealand. One of the present directors is retiring from the Board at the Annual 
General Meeting in October and the shareholders are seeking to appoint a replacement. 

QAC is a Council Controlled Trading Organisation (CCTO). It is owned by the Queenstown Lakes 
District Council (QLDC – 75.01%) and Auckland International Airport (AIAL – 24.99%). This ownership 
structure creates an additional layer of public accountability and responsibility for the Board.

Applications are sought from suitably qualified candidates for this position.  A person specification and 
further information on QAC, its annual reports and Statements of Intent are available from its website 
www.queenstownairport.co.nz or the Council’s website: www.qldc.govt.nz.

Applications close on Friday 18 October 2019 and should be sent for the attention of: Mike Theelen, 
Chief Executive, Queenstown Lakes District Council, Private Bag 50072, Queenstown;  or via 
email: ceo@qldc.govt.nz

Resource Consent Application
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT ACT 1991

Details of the resource consent application and submission forms are available in the offices at 
Queenstown Lakes District Council, Gorge Road, Queenstown; 74 Shotover Street, Queenstown; and 
47 Ardmore Street, Wanaka during normal office hours (8.00am to 5.00pm). You can also download 
these on our website.

http://www.qldc.govt.nz/planning/resource-consents/notified-resource-consents-and-hearings/

1.	 Royalburn Station Limited (RM181929)

What is proposed:

7 lot subdivision and establishment of 5 building platforms.

The location in respect of which this application relates is situated at:

Crown Range Road, Cardrona legally described as lots 25 and 27 DP 417527

ADDRESS FOR SERVICE FOR APPLICANT:
C/- Bridget Allen
bridget@jea.co.nz
John Edmonds & Associates
PO Box 95
Queenstown

The Council planner processing this application on behalf of the Council is is Kenny Macdonald, who 
may be contacted by phone at 03 450 1718 or email kenny.macdonald@qldc.govt.nz

Submissions will be received until 1 November 2019, and must be served on the Consent Authority, 
Queenstown Lakes District Council, Private Bag 50072, Queenstown 9348 or email  
rcsubmission@qldc.govt.nz.  These must be dated, signed by you, and include the following information:

1	 Your name, email address (preferred) postal address and telephone number.
2	 Details of the application in respect of which you are making the submission including  
	 location and the Resource Consent number.
3	 Whether you support or oppose the application.
4	 Your submission, with reasons.
5	 The decision you wish the consent authority to make.
6	 Whether you wish to be heard in support of your submission.

Any person may make a submission on the application, but a person who is a trade competitor of 
the applicant may do so only if that person is directly affected by an effect of the activity to which the 
application relates that:

a)	 Adversely affects the environment; and
b)	 Does not relate to trade competition or the effects of trade competition.

You may make a submission by sending a written or electronic submission to Queenstown Lakes 
District Council (details below). The submission should be in the format of Form 13. Copies of this form 
are available on the website http://www.qldc.govt.nz/planning/resource-consents/

Address for Service for Consent Authority:

Queenstown Lakes District Council	 Email 	 rcsubmission@qldc.govt.nz
Private Bag 50072, Queenstown 9348	 Phone	 03 441 0499
Gorge Road, Queenstown 9300		  Website	 www.qldc.govt.nz

Dated: 3 October 2019

Signed by 
QUEENSTOWN LAKES DISTRICT COUNCIL

N o t i c e b o a rd  |  P a p a  Pān u i

Private Bag 50072  |  10 Gorge Road Queenstown 
Phone 03 441 0499  |  www.qldc.govt.nz


